
The Forum School



Upcoming Events  

January 

• 1st - New years day 
• 24th - International day of 

education 
• 25th - Burns night 



The Forum Stars 
are back!



Becky Howorth
Amanda Trowbridge
Rachel Damon
Arun Sajeev
Khevlinn-Jo Goodall

Upcoming Birthdays 
January



Training Opportunities 

We are eagerly looking for staff members across all 
departments to train in;

Lifeguarding
Trampoline
Climbing Wall

This training would be paid for by the company and 
would look great on your CV.

Please let Melissa McCarthy know if you are interested. 



Moments

Christmas dinner 2023

Festival of lights

Santa visits TFS!



Activities



Jon Jones                           Carissa Ealson
Arun Sajeev                       Amanda Wills 
All of Waters End              Khevlinn Goodall
All of Laurels                      Cameron Guest
All of Hambledon              Sophia Dickson 
All of Willows
Renea Gascoigne 
Sam Fry
Nin Halford
Chloe Beevers
Aspen Parsons
Isaac Pitt
Rebecca Abbott 
Oliver Handibode
Sylvie Sweet



Cameron Guest Bex AbbottNin Halford



Happy new year to you all!!!
I just want to thank you all for your ongoing hard work and support. The efforts made during the Christmas festivities by all
staff were magical and completely focused on the experiences and memory making of our young people. Everything was 
special, with father Christmas and his elves in the grotto, goodie bags during Christmas dinner and all the Christmas jumpers. 

We have had our recent care assurance visit published by Ofsted and this has been shared to you all. Please take the time to 
read this report and look at the requirements and recommendations. We can all work together to ensure these are complete 
when we have our next full inspection.
The schools DFE action plan has been accepted and we are continuing to work towards these outcomes.

I wanted to provide you all of an update of where we are in regards to incident reviews. This has significantly improved over
the last couple of months and I wish to thank you all for all of your support in achieving this. This supports the care of our 
young people and allows us to review trends and patterns in real time to enhance outcomes and achievements of the young 
people.

There are some new staff members at TFS. Please all support me in welcoming our new members of the team Sophia 
Dickson deputy head of education and Shiblu Saifur Home manager for waters end and Samantha Fry - animal assistant. We 
also have Tim Hunt teacher joining us after the February half term.

Sophia 
Dickson DHoE

Sam Fry

Shiblu 
Saifur

Tim Hunt


